
As we haven’t had our usual 
assembly for so long I thought I 

would use this one to introduce you 
to the newest member of the 

Watkins family, Bonnie.
Born March 6th 2020.
(She isn’t always this happy!)

As you are all aware, your form tutors, myself and Mr 
Woodland have been getting in contact with you and your 

families over the last few weeks.

It has been great to speak to you and your families and hear 
that you are all doing so well and that you are working hard on 

your school work.

I know I speak for all staff when I say that we are missing you 
all!

As we haven’t been in school the last few weeks we have not been able to do any of our legendary assemblies 
so here are a few slides for myself, Mr Watkins, to pass on some messages.

I hope all of you are safe and well.

STAYING
CONNECTED



The most recent year 7 
pupil of the week goes to 
Libby Davies for an 
amazing piece of work 
handed in for English. 
Da Iawn Libby!

At this time of lockdown it is important that 
everyone keeps up to date with work that is 
being set so that we can carry on where we 

need to be when back at school. 

As a result, staff are using Google Classroom to 
set work for all pupils. 

The standard of work being received at the 
moment is amazing so please keep that going. 
However, there are still some subjects that 
have not got the full amount of pupils in the 

classroom. 

Please could you join all the classrooms for the 
subjects you do in order to have all the work 

that is set. We do not want you falling behind.

Working
Hard

A6amxf4
( Google Classroom Code)

I have set up a Google 
Classroom just for year 7. 
Please could you join this 

classroom as I will be posting 
messages on there for the year 

group.

I WILL NOT BE PUTTING 
EXTRA WORK ON THERE FOR 

YOU 
(so don’t worry!)



My son and I  have been doing our daily exercise by 
going for walks (social distancing from others).

On our walks we have seen some fantastic views. We 
are so lucky to have this on our doorstep.

Myself and the football team I play for wanted to help 
the NHS and decided to do a charity run (independently). 

Between us we ran 200 miles and managed to raise 
£1,825 for the NHS -Aneurin Bevan Local Health Board.

Yes I have 
shaved off my 

hair! 

Keeping 
Healthy






